Gresham Primary School Important Information for the week

8th December 2023

ASC Mob No 07391 547 884 Lunch Menu Week 1

Key dates for week beginning 11th December

Monday	 Swimming Gala trials- Year 5&6
,	 Concert to the elderly of Sanderstead 2:15pm
Tuesday	 Panathlon 1pm (invited children)
,	 Reception Nativity – 10am (Ruby and
	Sapphire)
	Year 1 & 2 Christmas Play 1:30pm
Wednesday	 Reception Nativity 10am (Ruby and Sapphire)
	 School Christmas Lunch
Thursday	 Year 1 & 2 Christmas Play 9:30am
Friday	 Drama day – Y3, 4, 5 & 6
,	 Parent Rep meeting 9am

Whole school attendance

96.2%

Highest attending class

Year 3

99%

Future dates (new dates in red)

Monday 18th December – PA Secret Santa

Monday 18th December – SEN coffee afternoon 2:15-3:15pm- invitations to follow

Tuesday 19th December – Sports Assembly 2:30pm – details to follow

Wednesday 20th December – Christmas Carol Concert- All Saints Church (11am all welcome)

Thursday 21st December – Break up for the Christmas holidays

Monday 8th January – Inset Day

Tuesday 9th January – School returns

Friday 12th January – Reception Coffee morning (PA event)

Monday 15th January – Gala training

Thursday 18th January – Pop Choir to the O2

Saturday 20th January - Cross Country – Woodcote School

Gresham Behaviour Celebration

Well done to **Year 2** for winning last week's behaviour focus of **lining up.** They have been awarded class golden time as the reward for their hard work.

Next week our new behaviour focus will be playground behaviour.

Our learning focus will be **communication**. Children will be nominated for headteacher's awards based on how well they are able to demonstrate this skill next week.

Gate opening

Please ensure that you do not enter the school premises at gate opening times until our caretaker Mr Coburn has fully opened both the gates and they are locked into position.

Please also ensure that your children do not run ahead but walk down into the playground with you safely.

We have discussed this with the children in assembly today and hope that you will support us in ensuring that the children behave in a respectful way.

Pop choir

Children were given a letter about signing up for pop choir in the Spring Term yesterday. Please check your child's bag and return the form and payment as soon as possible.

Christmas Jumper Day – 7th December What a festive school we looked yesterday. Thank you for all the donations for 'Save the Children' charity.

